PARENT LETTER – SUSPICIOUS STRANGER

Dear Parents:

I am asking that our families be on high alert due to an incident that took place today. It has come to my attention that a stranger with suspicious behavior was seen on or around school grounds. We immediately made contact with the ALPHA Police Department, which responded right away to make a report.  

In addition to placing all school staff on extra alert, I also have requested that the local police increase its patrol in our neighborhood. Local police has pledged to make information accessible to the community as it becomes available.

This incident serves as a reminder that watching over our children is a full-time responsibility for the entire community. It is my hope that members of the community will join the school in heightened awareness, and contribute to our efforts in providing a safe environment for all of our students.

Please be reminded that when you visit the school, it is important that you sign in at the MAIN OFFICE before visiting your child’s classroom or any other class, office, or section of the building. In this manner, we are better able to identify unauthorized persons in the building.

At this time, our school staff has limited information regarding today’s incident. However, should more contact become necessary, please expect that we will communicate with our parents in a timely manner.

Sincerely, 

(Principal’s Name), School
